

The Dragon Flier

Dear Parent(s),

I have an important update for you. Elementary students **1st -6th grades** will go to school until **1:00 PM** on **Wednesday** the 4th of November and lunch will be served. There will be no kindergarten or preschool classes held on the 4th. There will be **no school** on the 5th and 6th to allow teachers more time to prepare and conduct virtual and in-person parent teacher conferences. I wanted you to know this as soon as I heard, so you could plan accordingly.

Thanks,

Troy Pugmire Principal Greenville Elementary

"Librarian's Minute"

Our first Dragon Quest reward day is Friday, October 30th. I'm pleased to be handing out several prizes. If your child hasn't started taking AR tests, it isn't too late. We still have 3 more reward days during the year. I've had a few people tell me that the updated AR site is asking for a code the first time you try to access it.

The code is CCSD-66MX Username: firstname.lastname

Password: initials

For Example, my username would be, brittany.chambers and my password would be bc. There are no capital letters. If you need help or have any questions, please reach out to me at brittany.chambers@ccsdut.org. I've loved getting to know all the kids and am so grateful to be at such a wonderful school.

Just one last reminder. We've had several books come back with water damage from leaking water bottles. Make sure to keep the lids shut tight or keep them in a separate area in the backpack.

Happy reading!

Mrs. Chambers

"Counselor's Corner"

Tips for helping children succeed in school!

- · Read with your child *every* night.
- · Help your child with his/her homework each day.
- · Make sure your child is getting plenty of rest.
- · Ensure your child eats breakfast every morning.
- · ASK your child about their day 😊.
- Stay involved, reach out to your child's teacher, administrator, or school counselor with any questions or concerns.